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The October Meeting is set for Wed. Oct. 09, 6:00p.  This will be a Zoom meeting of the five Bay Area 
Chapters  
 
All,  
Any one of our Bay Area Chapters willing to host the Zoom Meeting?  We should determine which chapter will 
be hosting. 
 
Before we E mail Mr. Padilla, should we determine the format of the evening?  We would prefer that we speak 
with Joe first and ask what it is that he has in mind.   Also, would Joe be open to a Q&A from chapter 
members?   
Each chapter can develop a series of questions to make sure that the evening stays topical and relevant.   
 
We can also invite Kevin Nehring the current chapter president.  Mr. Nehring was at a recent SF-CLSA Zoom 
meeting and contributed much to the topic of the event.   
 
I also reached out to Daniel Namyst who teaches class at the SLO Survey department.  It might be a good 
experience for students to join in a meeting and ask questions of working professionals.  We can forward an 
invite to Mr. Namyst to invite his students. 
 
Please let us know.  We need to send a notice out to our members on Tuesday 10/01.  I am available by e 
mail or phone.    
 
We will see you all soon! 
Rob+Zach 
SF-CLSA 
We Built This City. 
 
Rob Hanley 
rwhinsf@yahoo.com 
510.838.8553 c 
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